Call for Experts to Study the Application of Root Zone Label Generation Rules – Application Form


A Call for Experts was recently published to ICANN Org’s web site here https://www.icann.org/news/announcement-2018-02-08-en and the GNSO is seeking volunteers to serve on this Study Group. If you are interested in serving on this Study Group and providing your input from a GNSO perspective, please complete this form and submit it directly to IDNProgram@icann.org. 

The tentative work plan in the announcement estimates that publication of the Study Group’s final report will occur in October. The Study Group is expected to work primarily online and as such, no travel support is provided.


1. What Stakeholder Group or Constituency do you represent?




2. As indicated in the announcement, participation in the Study Group requires that volunteers have expertise in one or more of the areas below relevant for IDN TLD labels; please briefly explain your expertise in one or more of the areas:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]IDNA2008, RFC 6912 and RFC 7940
· Procedure to Develop and Maintain Root Zone Label Generation Rules
· Script-based RZ-LGR proposal development
· Technical evaluation for IDN new gTLDs and IDN ccTLDs
· Unicode security considerations
· IDN TLD usability challenges




